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On August 23, NAPS experienced a 5.8 magnitude earthquake and a loss of offsite electrical power.

North Anna operators responded to the event and placed both reactor units in a cold shutdown condition,
where they remain today.

The NRC has inspectors that work at the site on a daily basis on live in the local community. The Senior
Resident Inspector was in the plants' control room at the time of the earthquake, established communications
with NRC headquarters offices, and observed North Anna's response to the event.

The NRC established an Augmented Inspection Team to independently gather facts related to the
circumstances of the event and North Anna's response to it. A public meeting is planned at the conclusion of
the inspection to present the inspection results. The inspection report will be publically available.

The NRC continues to gather information about the event and may identify areas for further NRC action.
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